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In the Know
Student Money Management Center Receives            
Outstanding Department Award

The Student Money Management Center (SMMC) was recognized 
as an Outstanding Department by UNT President Neal Smatresk at the 
President’s Staff Sack Lunch on October 4. Director Paul Goebel 
accepted the award on behalf of the department.

The SMMC continues to have impressive accomplishments. In 2016 – 
2017, the SMMC:

• Presented five learning sessions at the AFCPE national conference.

• Opened a new satellite coaching office in ESSC in collaboration with
SAUCS and SFAS.

• Increased student participation in outreach events by 23%.

• Offered 121 programs and events during the spring 2017 semester,
including Money Month in April.

• Collaborated with SMU and UTD to plan and host the 2017 TACFEP
State Symposium in May.

• Ranked #2 in LendEDU’s national study on the Top 50 College Financial
Literacy Programs.

Next month, the SMMC, along with Director Paul Goebel and Assistant 
Director Rachel Grimes, will be receiving national awards of excellence 
and recognition from the Association for Financial Counseling and 
Planning Education (AFCPE) at its national conference.

For more information on the SMMC, visit:
studentaffairs.unt.edu/student-money-management-center
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